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 May 4, 2020 

 

  

Dear Parents,  

 

As you know, we have begun planning for the 2020 – 2021 school year at Woodland School. A 

large part of this planning includes determining class assignments for the students. There is a 

very high likelihood that Mrs. Mironski will teach third grade next year. As a result, there is a 

possibility that your child may be assigned to her class once again. If you would like your child 

to be assigned to another teacher, please forward your request to Mr. Heaney by email no later 

than Thursday, May 21, 2020.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jeff Heaney  

Jheaney@warrentboe.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


